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Community Consultation Questionnaire 
on issue of the remains of Fr. Leon 

Lajoie 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 17, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2021) The 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise 
Kahnawa’kehró:non that it is inviting community members to 
participate in a Questionnaire/Survey on the issue 
surrounding the remains of Fr. Leon Lajoie, who was buried 
on the Territory in 1999. It is intended to gauge the 
sentiments of community members and will help determine 
the steps ahead. 
 
Community members who did not participate in last week’s 
in-person meetings are urged to answer  
the Questionnaire/Survey at 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/S6C3XX5. The survey 
consists of  six (6) questions, including space for comments.  
 
Participation is open until Friday, 3, Tsothóhrha/December 
2021 at 4pm.   
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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